
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS (BAA) 

September Session (Automotive Appeals) 

The Chester BAA will meet on: 

 

Tuesday, September 12, 2023, 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

 

The Town of Chester Board of Assessment Appeals (BAA) will hear appeals of October 1, 2022 

Motor Vehicle assessments on September 12, 2023, 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm.   

Appeal hearings must be attended in person by the taxpayer or a duly authorized agent.  No 

Appointments are granted for the September Session.  Please arrive between 6:30 and 8:00 pm 

for a 15-minute hearing before the Board.  Hearings will be held at Chester Town Hall at 203 

Middlesex Ave, Second Floor. 

    

Applications/Petitions are available online and in the Assessor’s office. You may also request an 

application by phone (860-526-0013) or email (assessorclerk@chesterct.org).   

 

Thank you, 

Chester Board of Assessment Appeals 

 


